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Brunswick Corporation : Brunswick
Employees Gain ABYC Certification

LAKE FOREST, Ill., June 3, 2015 - In Edgewater, Fla. recently, the Brunswick
Boat Group hosted the ABYC Standards Certification and Marine Systems Fast Trac,
resulting in 36 new ABYC technician certifications.

The American Boat & Yacht Council (ABYC) is the leader in the development of
technical safety standards, education and professional certification for the
marine industry. The Fast Trac program provides students with a faster, less
expensive pathway to certification.

"There is a one-day class commitment, with a Q-and-A review of all the material,
and then an exam," said Ed Sherman, ABYC's vice president/education director.
"Prior to the one-day session, the ABYC assigns the student an instructor, who
sends the student study guide material. The instructor remains ready to answer
questions via phone or e-mail as the student works through the material."

"It was an honor to teach the ABYC Standards Certification and Marine Systems
Fast Trac to Brunswick employees," said Denis Bonneau, ABYC instructor. "It is
through the efforts of companies like the Brunswick Boat Group, working with
ABYC, which ensures boaters receive safe, high quality products and services."

"We train our employees through ABYC's education programs in an effort to impart
compliance of the standards to the workforce and further support our commitment
to provide our customers a safe and reliable product," said Dave Marlow,
director of product integrity and government affairs for Brunswick Boat Group.
"In my humble opinion, it helps set us apart and allows Brunswick to stay on top
of a changing regulatory landscape."

ABYC offers eight different marine certification opportunities, which are held
around the country. To find out more about ABYC Certifications, visit
www.abycinc.org .

About Brunswick
Headquartered in Lake Forest, Ill., Brunswick Corporation endeavors to instill
"Genuine Ingenuity"(TM) in all its leading consumer brands, including Mercury
and Mariner outboard engines; Mercury MerCruiser sterndrives and inboard
engines; MotorGuide trolling motors; Attwood and Whale marine parts and
accessories; Land 'N' Sea, Kellogg Marine, Diversified Marine, BLA and Bell RPG
parts and accessories distributors; Bayliner, Boston Whaler, Brunswick
Commercial and Government Products, Crestliner, Cypress Cay, Harris, Lowe, Lund,
Meridian, Princecraft, Quicksilver, Rayglass, Sea Ray and Uttern boats, and Life
Fitness and Hammer Strength fitness equipment, and Brunswick billiards tables
and table tennis.  For more information, visit http://www.brunswick.com.

ABOUT THE AMERICAN BOAT & YACHT COUNCIL
Since 1954, the non-profit American Boat & Yacht Council (ABYC) has developed
safety standards for boat design, constructions, equipage, repair and
maintenance. The essential global source of marine industry technical
information, ABYC's product safety standards, credentialing, education,
training, and other tools help member make boating safer.
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